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May 19th/20th 2018 – Pentecost Sunday  

 

❖ Mass for the coming week:   Monday to Friday at 10.00a.m. 
 

❖ Pentecost Sunday 

Today we remember the birth of a new community, the Church.  

This is the day the apostles left the upper room, where they were 

hiding and began to preach publicly about Jesus and his message.  

They could not have done this without the ‘power from on high.’ 
 

First Reading: (Acts. 2:1-11) 

Luke describes the descent of the Holy Spirit on the apostles, and the 

effect it had on them. 
 

Second Reading: (1 Cor. 12:3-7;12-13) 

The Holy Spirit gives different gifts to different people, for the good of 

the Church, the Body of Christ. 
 

Gospel: John 20:19-123) 

The risen Jesus gives the gift of the Holy Spirit to his disciples and 

begins the mission of the Church. 
 

❖ First Holy Communion 

Congratulations to all the children who received the Sacrament of  

First Holy Communion this weekend and a big ‘Thank You’ to 

everyone who helped prepare the children so well. 
 

Thanks to all who supported last weekend’s outdoor collection for the 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul which amounted to €2,440. 
 

Healing Mass with anointing for the sick and elderly of our parish will 

take place on Saturday next 26th May at 11.30a.m.  Refreshments in the 

Day Chapel following the Mass.  All are welcome. 
 

Fr. Eugene Kennedy will be 60 years ordained a priest next weekend.  

He will celebrate the 11am Mass here on Sunday next 27th May. 
 

A new European Data Protection law, the General Data Protection Regulation 

(“GDPR”), is being introduced on 25th May 2018.  This new law applies to any 

organisation, including our parish, that manages and processes people’s 

personal information.  We are now working on ways of ensuring that what we 

do with your information is compliant with this new law.  It is a work in 

progress and over the next few months we will keep you informed through the 

parish website and in the Newsletter as policies are put in place.  If you have 

any questions about this please do not hesitate to contact the Parish Office. 
 

25th Anniversary Celebrations Update 

• 12.15pm Mass next Sunday (27th) celebrates all couples married in 

this Church since it opened in 1993, and any other couple marking 

their 25th Wedding Anniversary this year.  We are still looking for 

volunteers from this grouping for Readings, Offertory Procession 

etc. 

• The organising Committee are conscious that some longer-term 

residents may have special insights into the early years of the Parish 

and would welcome hearing their memories/reminiscences. 

If you know anyone to which this notice applies, please bring it to their 

attention.  Contact details may be emailed to franleahy34@gmail.com 

or dropped into the Sacristy. 
 

❖ INTENTIONS: 
 

Saturday:   6.30pm Confirmation Mass 

Sunday: 10.00am Baby Benjamin Izogie 
Remembrance 

 11.00am Frank Kilcline 
Anniversary 

 12.15pm Anna Bowens 
Anniversary 

❖ REMEMBER  IN  YOUR  PRAYERS: 
 

Pray for the souls of Stephen Faughnan, Sheila Hughes,  

Thecla Mullins, Orla Noone and Fr. Liam Hickey, RIP. 

Also, Martin Flavin, Brian Reddy, Kathleen Frawley,  

Gretta Hennigan, James Merrimen, and John Kinsella whose 

anniversaries occur at this time and all those whose names are on the 

Altar List of the Dead. 
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Additional Notices: 

 

 

Castleknock Celtic FC Mini-World Cup in Porterstown Park 

from Tuesday 5th to Saturday 9th June.  For all boys and girls 

born from 2010 to 2005 inclusive.  Registration at Clubhouse on 

Friday next 25th May from 6.30p.m. to 7.30p.m.  Application 

forms at www.castleknockceltic.com or text 083-4111721. 

 

 

The Community Centre, together with the Alzheimer’s 

Association of Ireland would like to thank everyone that helped 

with the Tea Day which raised €2,520.00 which will be used for 

the new Alzheimer’s Social Club to be set up in Castleknock 

Community Centre. 

 

The 6.30pm Mass next Saturday 26th May will be a Memorial 

Mass for people whose funerals took place from this church 

during the month of April. 
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